ILLINOIS STATE POLICE
Offece of the Derector

JB Pritzker Brendan F, Kc”_v
Ceovernor Director

December 24, 2021

Illinois General Assembly
State Capitol Building
Springfield, Illinois 62706

To the Honorable Members of the Illinois General Assembly:

Pursuant to Public Act 102-237, the Illinois State Police was mandated to research,
explore, and report on the feasibility of permitting voluntarily submitted fingerprints obtained for
purposes other than Firearm Owner's Identification Card enforcement that are contained in the
Illinois State Police database for purposes of the Firearm Owner's Identification Card Act.
Attached is the final report. If you have questions, please contact Lieutenant John Thompson at
217-782-0132.

Respectfully,
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Brendan F. Kelly
Director
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